
PKPS P&C Easter Raffle 
In 2017 our Easter Raffle was a huge success raising $1120.00 

thanks to the donations from the wonderful parents and teachers 

at PKPS. 

This year we are again asking for your help to donate Easter 

themed items (including baskets etc.) for the 2018  Easter raffle. 

We will have 2 major prizes, one for upper primary years 4-6 and 

one for lower primary years Kindy-3. Depending on how many   

donations we receive, we may also have a prize per classroom. 

 

If you would like to give a donation for the raffle, it can be left at 

the School Office or Uniform Shop. 

The final date for donations will be Tuesday 27th March. 

Raffle tickets have been sent home and more tickets are available 

from the front office. 

       The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 29th March 


